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Good morning, Frida:
 
It’s come to our attention that some of the embedded links to documents in the 020522 FOIA Request pdf that we sent you
yesterday (first document attached: “020522 FOIA Request_”) are not working properly. As such, I am attaching the two
documents in this email (“ESSER Update 071321” and “2022 January ESSER Update” ) that were linked in responses 2,4, 9 and 11
to ensure you can access the information.
 
Here are the URLs that linked to the attached documents:

http://p10cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_170841/File/Finance/ESSER%20Update%20071321.pdf

(addresses 2nd and 4th response)
http://p10cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_170841/File/2022%20January%20ESSER%20%20Update.pdf

(addresses 9th and 11th responses)
 
Also, here’s the other links to our district website which may be easier to access when not embedded in the pdf as well:
 

https://www.beaufortschools.net/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=26065994 (addresses 1st response)

http://beaufortschools.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=170925&pageId=25418602 (addresses 8th response)
 
Please let me know if you have any issues accessing this information.  
 
Kind regards,
Candace
 
 
Candace Bruder, Ed.D.
Director of Communications
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2432 (office)
843-941-9178 (cell)
candace.bruder@beaufort.k12.sc.us

 

From: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 3:04 PM
To: frida.joseph.castagnino@protonmail.com
Cc: Cartledge, Wendy B <Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form
 
Hi, Frida:
 
In response to your FOIA requests submitted on Feb. 4, 5, and 7, please see the attached copies of the current Crime Policy,
General/School Leaders Liability Policy, General Liability Certificate of Insurance, Sworn Oath for newly elected BOE members, and
ESSER information.
 
Title 8, Chapter 3, of the South Carolina Code of Laws, including Section 210 of Chapter 3, is applicable to officers and employees
of the State government and its boards, bureaus, departments, commissions, and other instrumentalities, but is not applicable to
school district officers or employees like district superintendents. Therefore, that Chapter and section of the law do not require










